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States Greffe: Scrutiny  
 

Senator John Le Fondré 

Chair, States Employment Board 

By email 

 
 
1st February 2021 
 
Dear Chief Minister 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
 

States Employment Board: Public Sector Pay and CEO appointment 
 
The Panel notes that it has not been appraised on the determined negotiating mandate of 

public sector pay reviews due on 1st January each year, we kindly request that an update be 

forwarded. 

We would also take this opportunity to request an update as to the progress of the recruitment 

of a new Chief Executive Officer. The Panel would value confirmation of the members of the 

Appointment Panel overseeing this recruitment and clarification of the rationale behind the 

selection of Paul Martin as interim Chief Executive compared to fully recruiting the post. 

The Panel would be grateful if this information can be provided in writing by Monday 8th 

February 2021. We would be further grateful if yourself or Vice Chair of the board would meet 

with the Panel to discuss the topics further.  

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 

Senator Kristina Moore 

Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  
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